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For	your	Consideration:   
Meeting Recap: There was a very well attended SM Sailing board meeting 
on Thursday April 9, 2020 where a variety of topics related to the summer 
and covid-19 were discussed.  The gist was that no one really knows what 
will happen in the next 3-5 months, but that all clubs should start creating a 
Plan B in preparation form of a shorter or cancelled season.  The link to the 
meeting minutes is below. 
 
As a follow up to the meeting, Garran Peterson from Cape Cod Sea Camps 
shared the following with me.  For those interested, the Massachusetts 
Camping Association "Director Drop in Session" is TONIGHT Thursday 
April 16, 2020 at 4 pm.   Click	Here	for log in information 
 
 
The next SM Sailing board meeting (ZOOM call) is slated for Thursday May 
14, 2020.  All are invited to attend and contribute appropriately. 
  

SM	Sailing	Board	Meeting	Minutes 

 

 



 

SM Sailing Dues invoices.  
The SM Sailing Board agreed last month to delay the issuing of dues notices until the 
end of April. Clubs should expect those invoices in the next two weeks.  A timely return 
is appreciated. 

 

SM	Sailing's	Calendar	of	Events 

 

Peg	Dates	2020 

 

Regatta	Peg	Dates	2018	-	2023 

 

 

Job	Postings 

 

  

Training	(Instructor/Coach,	Race	
Management) 

 

  

 

Grand	Prix	
Guidelines	
&	Regatta	
Rotation 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Adult	
Team	
Racing 
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